
Dear Parents,  
 
The Moscow School District Transportation Department will be offering an opportunity 
for you to ride the bus with your child prior to the first day of school.  This program is 
available to students in Kindergarten through 3rd grade. 
 
This will provide you and your child a chance to meet the bus driver and ask any 
questions you or your child may have about your student’s transportation schedule.  Due 
to laws regarding children being transported in child safety seats we will not be able to 
transport younger siblings of the students participating in this program. 
 
Parent Ride Day will be Monday, August 28th, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this program or anything regarding your child’s 
transportation please call the transportation office at 882-3933. 
 
 


